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Let's preemptively prohibit a enormously cruel and ecologically damaging industry 

from getting started in Oregon! Along with prohibiting the preemptive sale of farmed 

octopus meat, let Oregon join my state of Washington and California to complete a 

blockade against this terrible industry on the mainland West Coast. 


